
 
 
 
 
 
July 23, 2007 
 
 
 
Please be advised that the Manasquan Planning Board has cancelled their 
September 4, 2007 regular meeting.  The September 18, 2007 special meeting will 
now be a regular meeting with no special meeting in September. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Mary C. Salerno 
Planning Board Secretary 
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